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Warmest Winter Break Wishes to all JDES Families! If you are like me, you are
wondering how we are only 1.5 weeks away from winter break. Whatever your families
will do this winter break season I hope it is filled with rest, relaxation and some family
bonding time. I am thinking of taking my kids to Leesburg Virginia to the Harry Potter
Experience if anyone wants to join. The books are magical (pun intended) and following

break we are looking to the magic of many wonderful events hosted by the PTA.
Warmest Winter Wishes! - Erin Nielsen

Shout out to all that donated PIES and the Hospitality committee for organizing
the teacher pie day! We sent 71 teachers home with a pie to relax and not bake!
reflections art winners had the JDES ceremony last week - thanks so much
Meredith Nystrom for running reflections this year!
the first two rows of seats at grade level performances will be raffled off to pta
members only. info will come to you via parent square when it is your child’s grade.
be on the lookout for information on after school enrichment signups! 

1/14 - PTA Meeting @6pm in the library - we
will be accepting proposals for teacher
grants!
01/16/2025 - bingo night!!
end of January - after school enrichment
Begins
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